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March 3, 1981 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session; 

SUBJECT: Recommendation of Bid Award for Sacramento Boulevard 
Widening, Phase II 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as a part of the City/s Capital Improvement Program, 
has been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City 
Engineer hereby recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND:  

On February 3, 1981 the City Council approved plans and specifications 
for Sacramento Boulevard Widening, Phase II and bids were received and 
opened by the City Clerk in the Council Chambers on February 24, 1981. 
Bids received are as follows:

$194,833.50 
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FINANCIAL: 
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In FY. 1977/78 the City Council approved in the Engineering Department's 
Budget $72a,000.00 of Community Development Block Grant funds for the 
Sacramento Boulevard Widening project. Total amount currently available 
for the subject project, as of February 20, 1981, is $379,665.83. The 
estimated construction cost was $230,352.50. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the low bid of Granite Construction 
Company in the amount of $194,833.50 be accepted. 

Granite Construction Company 
C. V. WNeill, Inc, 
Teichert Construction 
Dig It Engineering & Const. Co., Inc, 
Keyava Construction Co.
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